
 Top of the World ATV Club 
 Meeting Minutes 

 Saturday May 14, 2022 

 Attendees: 
 Chad Sterling (President) 
 Steven Bean (Secretary) 

 Call to order:  The meeting was brought to order by  Chad Sterling, President, at 1:30am 

 Next Meeting:  June 11th @ Chad Sterling’s @ 9:00  am 

 Secretary’s Report: 

 Treasurers Report: 

 VASA Report: 

 Old Business: 

 New Business: 
 A meeting was held at 1:30 pm at the Miles Pond Pavilion with Larry & Betty Brown, 

 Chad Sterling & Steven Bean, Ed & Reg Bunnell. 
 The meeting was called by Larry & Betty Brown for the purpose of having the ATV and 

 Snowmachine clubs work together or all land usage will be denied. Larry stated that he wants 
 the ATV trails open May 1  st  thru November 1  st  . This will allow the snowmachine club to take 
 care of their trailwork each spring and fall. 

 After discussion of a new trail to go around the rough area on the trail from Rt.#2 (Trail # 
 371 to Trail # 370), the group proceeded to flag out a trail that Larry felt was the best route. 
 All agreed at this time, Larry will have the trail logged out so the clubs can have an excavator 
 complete the trail. 

 Respectfully submitted, 

    Steven Bean, Secretary 


